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From: jason darrach [mailto:javvydarr@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 3:26 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Oppose of the new gas station in Borden‐Carleton 

I strongly oppose this request by DPMurphy Inc to build another gas station in the community of Borden-
Carleton.  The current ones have been in the community for years and are more than capable of fulfilling the 
needs of the community and tourists during the busy summer months.  

Thank you.  
Jason Darrach  
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